
REVISED 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2024 AT 5:00 PM 

Notice is hereby given that a formal Public Hearing for residents will be 

held on Thursday, September 12, 2024, at 5:00pm in the Town Hall Large 

Conference Room located at 400 Main Street, Ridgefield, CT 06877 

to hear items pertaining to the following: 

 

1. 66 Grove Street Lease– To review the details of the proposed lease 

with the Town of Ridgefield for the Board of Education use. 

2. Donation of open space on Ketcham Road – 1.03 acres 

3. Proposed Ordinance  - Line of Duty Death Determinations 

 

See the Town calendar for details at www.ridgefieldct.gov. 

http://www.ridgefieldct.gov/

